18th March 2021

Dear Mums/Dads/Carers,

It’s been a great week so far; children are enjoying our Charles Darwin / the voyage of the Beagle topic work and our positivity and resilience drive is going really well! Hopefully your children are coming home talking about the good things they have done and what they have achieved or overcome. I am certainly having some great chats with classes and individuals where children are demonstrating how having a positive mindset is helping them.
Comic Relief
I hope lots of you and your children are taking part in our supercharged sponsored walk-a-thon; the challenge was to walk a minimum of 5 hours over ten days and to collect sponsorship for their super challenge. All sponsorship donations to be returned to school on/before 30th March. I’m looking forward to hearing how people have got on so far in our assembly tomorrow when I know I will also enjoy seeing a wide range of Superhero outfits in school.  We will finish the walk-a-thon with a bang and walk around the school grounds dressed as heroes (in year group bubbles!)
Remember too, the design a new nose/nose character competition - one entry per child with a prize for our favourite KS1 and KS2 entry; please return to school ASAP.
Home Learning survey
If you have not yet completed our Home learning survey, I would be grateful if you could find the time. Please see links below:
Reception Remote Learning Survey
KS1 Remote Learning Survey
KS2 Remote Learning Survey

Inconsiderate parking
Please do not park on or near Sara’s crossing patrol area, nor use it as a drop off point. Clearly this is a safety issue for children and other pedestrians.

Uniform donations
Thank you so much for your kind donations of school / PE uniform. If you have not yet done so and have some outgrown clothes, please label with age or size and drop them off. Please email j.leather@charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk if you are in need of “new” uniforms and we will see what we can do to fix you up. 
Covid
If you or someone in your family is self isolating or tests positive for Covid please remember to let us know by emailing covid@charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk immediately.

Thank you for your continued support, take care.

Adam Croft


